
Upgrade of Rail Trail (Elizabeth Street to Hunter Street, Hervey Bay) 

PROJECT SCOPE OF WORKS: 

The Project scope is as follows: 

 Sectional footpath replacement works; 

 Milling, sealing and asphalt works; 

 Removal and disposal of all existing lights, poles 
foundations and cables and installation of new 
poles and fittings ; 

 Top dressing and turfing of disturbed areas. 

PROJECT: 

This project provides for an upgrade to the shared 
pathway along the Rail Trail between Elizabeth Street 
and Hunter Street, Hervey Bay.   The works will include 
the replacement of the concrete footpaths that adjoin 
this section of the rail trail, renewal of the pavement and 
an upgrade to the lighting (between Bideford and Hunter 
Streets). 

 

The upgrading works are being undertaken as a result of 
inspections carried out as part of Council’s ongoing asset 
inspection program which identified that the pathway 
was showing signs of pavement failure and distress with 
the existing lighting system deteriorated and beyond 
repair.  The lighting upgrade will also bring the lighting up 
to current standards.  

 

PROJECT ESTIMATE: 

$1M (this project is funded through the State 

Government’s  Covid Works for Queensland Funding 

Program) 

Note: Project milestones are subject to contract and 

weather and may change. 

INDICATIVE PROJECT MILESTONES 

  
Sept 2020 Final Design 

Oct/Nov 2020 Tender Period 
Nov/Feb 2021 Construction Period 

March 2021 Project Completion 

The traffic management plan that will be put in place for the 

duration of the construction period will be developed prior to 

works commencing. 

November 2020 


